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Investors Title will be making some behind-the-scenes changes to the website the 

evening of April 17, 2015.  This change may require resetting the "Remember My 

Selections" checkbox on the resource page and the "Save My Password" settings for 

logging into any secure section of the site.  It may also require resetting the 

“compatibility mode” to disabled on Internet Explorer.  For more information on 

adjusting these settings, click here.  

 

 

 
 

General Troubleshooting Tip: to save resources, web browsers often retrieve a 
saved version of a webpage in lieu of the most current version.  A good practice 
when experiencing undesired behavior with any webpage is to perform a “hard 
refresh” of the page to retrieve the most current version.  A hard refresh is 
typically achieved by pressing the “Control” and “F5” keys together; however, 
instructions may differ by operating system and browser.  Click here for a 
complete list of instructions by operating system and web browser.         

http://www.invtitle.com/docs/Internet%20Explorer%20Tips.pdf?123
http://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Wikipedia:Bypass_your_cache

